
POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 25 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF INVITATION TO BID 
 
Please be advised that the Invitation to Bid for the following project has been cancelled:  
 
Project Title:  LAUNDRY SERVICES for the Food Service Department 
Originally Published:  June 5, 2025 and June 12, 2025 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.   
 

 
Renae Johnson, Clerk 
Pocatello/Chubbuck School District No. 25 
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